
 

 
 
 
14th March 2025 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Easter service, which is on Wednesday 2nd April at St 
Peter and St Paul’s Church in Warsop. We will hold 2 separate services as follows: 
 
9:45 to 10:15: Reception, Years 1 and 2 
 
10:20 to 10:50: Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
 
As always, we appreciate your support in walking to and from church with us, and we will reserve 
seating for those able to do so. For Reception, Years 1 and 2, please be at school for 9:15. For 
Years 3 to 6, please be at school by 9:45. Please let the class teacher know if you are walking with 
us. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and sharing the celebration with you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Norman 
RE Subject Leader 
 


